
 COVID UPDATES  
 

Thankfully we can see that the COVID cases are beginning to 

drop significantly and with the rising numbers of vaccines 

being rolled out we are hopeful we can begin to look forward 

to re-opening school next term as instructed by the 

government and local council.  

If you require any support with regards to any COVID related 

issues, please do not hesitate to contact school and we will 

support you as best as we can.  

Please can you ensure that if there are any COVID cases of 

pupils that you inform school as we do need to inform 

Bradford Council for track and trace purposes.  

 NEWSLETTER WEEK 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Mrs Wild our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

HEADTEACHERS’ 
MESSAGE 

 

It has been a tough term back since the 

Christmas holidays for all our school 

community and on Friday we will close for 

February half term with the hope of a full re-

opening next half term. 

At the moment we are still aiming toards the 

8
th

 of March as first instructed by the 

government, however we do not know what 

this will look like and how we are being 

expected to implement any new changes.  

As soon as we have been given the information 

we will let parents know of our intentions. I am 

able to confirm we have been getting school 

ready and prepared for the re-opening in the 

hope it will be smooth for you all. 

I would like to thank you all for the amount of 

support and understanding you have shown 

and the immense commitment to providing 

support for your children with their home 

learning. 

It has been wonderful seeing all the emails sent 

through via school closure and photos of the 

children’s efforts that I have been able to send 

forward to class teachers from worksheets to 

snowmen, biscuits and baking to stone age art 

work. It is great to see that when we have 

fallen upon difficult times we are able to come 

together to continue the work needed for our 

children. Thankyou and have a restful half term. 

Mrs Smith 

COVID-19 

Please note that all the related paperwork for 

COVID-19 can be found on the school website 

in School Information tab at the top of the 

home page then COVID -19. We will review and 

updat these documents as and when required 

by the government. Thankyou 

 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS EDENRED 

VOUCHERS 

Following recent government changes we have now replaced 

our weekly food parcels to all our families eligible to free school 

meals to the EDENRED vouchers. Please ensure that you check 

your emails and ensure that you redeem your vouchers.  

We have now ensured all the weekend Asda vouchers have 

been sent out and if you are still not in receipt of this months 

February’s voucher please contact the school office. 

Thankyou  

 

SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK! 

It has been amazing to see how our children are responding to 

the lessons & challenges online. This weeks superstars are: 

Reception – Haniya, Ishaq, Amara, Maira, Unaysah, Kayla, 

Randyll and Benyamin                                                                                 

Year 1 – Musa B, Haleemah W, Hayder-Ali, Karam, Zayaan M             

Year 2 – Inaya H, Alyaan A,  Eshaal, Ariyan                                              

Year 3 – Mishal, Eesa P, Radoslava, Ismail, Mueez, Amina M               

Year 4 -  Manha K, Eesa R, Musa K,  Yusuf A – Super Poem                 

Year 5 – Ibrahim, Akmal, Krish, Maleekah, Jessica, Su’Ad, Sara Q       

Year 6 – Kristina, Jasmine (6F) & Abbas A, Yahya N (6W)                     
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ENDING 10
th

 FEBRUARY 2021 


